
Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 20th March 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Another good week which started with a visit from a Chinese Dragon Dance team which was enjoyed by 
all.  Thank you to FOSS for making it possible.  It is great when we have visitors in – soon Rackheath 
vets are in to discuss their work with the children.  All such things enrich our curriculum. 
 
Mothering Sunday this weekend - to all our mums out there, you are amazing – thank you! 
 
 

 
This Week 

 
Tuesday 21st March – Coots,  Bitterns and  

Kingfisher year 2 Book Look 2.30pm 
 
Tuesday 21st March – Music Assembly – Bitterns 
Parents 

 
Friday 24th March – Kingfisher year 3 – Book Look 

2.30pm 
 

Friday 24th March – Norfolk Music Festival 
 
Friday 24th March – FOSS School Disco 
 
Entry costs £3 per child to include squash, biscuits 
and glow sticks 
 
Reception and year 1: 5:30-6:30pm parents to stay 
 
Year 2-6: 6:45-8pm 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Look Ahead 
 
Monday 27th March – Cluster Rugby (details to 
follow) 
 
Wednesday 29th March Easter Lunch 
 

 
 
 
 
Thursday 30th March – Year 6 parent 
consultations (details to follow) 
 
Friday 31st March – FOSS non uniform day 
 
Tuesday 18th April – Start of Summer Term. 

Tuesday 18th April – Coots PE as normal 

 
 



Salhouse Weekly Update Wk commencing 20th March 
Chinese Dancing 

 
Chinese dancing using fans, parasols, ribbons and finishing in a Dragon parade.  It looked wonderful 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

‘They will soar on wings like eagles 
They will run and not grow weary 
They will walk and not be faint.’ 

Isaiah 40:31 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


